
 

 

Press Release 

In preparation for the 10th World Meeting of Families 

(WMF), the CCCB Standing Committee on Family and 

Life has produced a short promotional video to help bring 

to life the WMF theme “Family Love: Vocation and Path 

to Holiness”. Pope Francis has announced that the WMF 

event will be held in a new way; celebrated not only in 

Rome, but in all dioceses and eparchies across the 

world. Organized by both the Diocese of Rome and the 

Dicastery for the Laity, Family and Life, the WMF will 

take place 22-26 June 2022 and will coincide with the closing of the Amoris Laetitia Family 

Year.  

Through storytelling and with renewed enthusiasm, it is the hope of the Standing Committee for 

Family and Life that we create opportunities in the Church for speaking heart to heart (cf. AL, n. 

234). As a family of families, let us meet together, learn how to be communities, and support 

one another in our joys and our sufferings. Let us care for one another. “The Joy of Love 

experienced by families is also the joy of the Church.” (AL, n. 1) 

The new video and other pastoral resources on the 10th World Meeting of Families can be found 

at the following link: https://www.cccb.ca/faith-moral-issues/family-and-life/celebrating-the-

amoris-laetitia-family-year/what-are-the-plans-for-the-10th-world-meeting-of-families/ 
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